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I believe it is essential to provide healthcare to babies who are born alive during abortion in order to care for 
their needs as a human being and their human rights. I believe it is unjust to let a person suffer despite how 
small they are. I personally have held these babies born alive and as midwives we hold them until they die 
when their mothers won’t. We often don’t have time for this over extended hours where the baby lives and 
therefore do have to leave the child alone feeling torn between our nature to care and to save. Midwives are 
torn between saving life and ending life.  
The most vulnerable among us is the most fundamental responsibility of the government  
The ramifications are babies suffering, human rights are neglected, there’s no consistency across the board of 
who deserves care and who doesn’t. Midwives will leave the profession for their desire to save and alleviate 
pain and suffering and not being able to.  
I urge the committee to recommend that the parliament pabcd this legislation  
Hi I’m , I live in  and I’m a midwife  

Sincerely,  
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